
BOARD REPORT FOR OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 

 

 

Some of the high points for the month: 

 

On softball/ baseball infields, the fields were leveled, filled in low areas and tilled in 

turfas.  On baseball infield after leveling the field was reseeded. As weather permits 

started lowering pitching mound to ten inches. 

 

At F/C on second floor the paneling has been installed and what is left are bulletin boards 

instillation and rest of top trim. 

 

Had two leaks in Chapman gym and HS gym both have been repaired. The HS roof has 

had all vents looked at and screws checked. 

 

Football is over and as weather permits will start conditioning football field. 

 

Worked on bids for electrical panel for platform and card access for HS gym. 


